
BOOKIE SPEAKER EXCHANGE PROGRAM 

Bookie Meeting  
We had our first meeting at the Berkshire Intergroup Office on July 8, 2019. There we about 12 
interested bookies from various meetings in the county. After some discussion about how we 
thought the program would work and continue to be successful the bookies talked amongst 
themselves and booked incoming and outgoing meetings to each other for the next 2 months. 

 

The next meeting will be held at 6pm at the Berkshire Intergroup Office on September 9th 2019. 

If your group, or you know of a group, that is interested in doing incoming and/or outgoing speaker 
commitments to other groups please send a representative from that group to this meeting. 

Look forward to seeing you all there!! 

In service,  
Mike Magnotti 
Berkshire Intergroup Chair 


